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Dear FrogWatch USA Volunteers,            
 

Thank you for your participation in FrogWatch USA in 2013; 

your time, energy, and expertise are greatly appreciated!  

  

Download the year-end newsletter, where you will see 

highlights from the 2013 season and a sneak preview of our 

new online data entry, mapping, and analysis tool! This tool 

has been developed in partnership with the National 

Geographic Society with support from the National Science 

Foundation. Volunteers will be able to use this new system 

beginning in 2014.  

  

Also, don't forget to email us any datasheets you might still 

have from the 2013 season.   
 

In this season of gratitude, we again thank you for your support of FrogWatch USA. 

   

Best, 

The FrogWatch USA team at the Association of Zoos & Aquariums 
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